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Considering 
University? 

 

 
www.electronicinfo.ca 

 

southcarletonhs.ocdsb.ca 
 

Be sure to check the 
South Carleton 

website and your 
OCDSB email for 

scholarship 
opportunities!! 

 

 

 

OUAC has confirmed 

that the PINs will be 

available by the end of 

November. Generally, we 

receive them at the 

beginning of November. 

As soon as Guidance 

receives the PINs an 
announcement will be 

made. 

                  Guidance 613-838-2212 Ext. 2011 

 

 
Wednesday, October 4th 

Lunch 
~ 
 

 
 

Thursday, October 5th 
Lunch 

~ 

 
Monday, October 10th 

8:00am 
~ 
 

 
 

Wednesday, October 11th  
Lunch 

~ 
 

 
 

Thursday, October 12th 
Lunch 

~ 
 

 
 

Friday, October 13th  
Lunch 

~ 
 

 
Monday, October 16th  

Lunch 

 

 
 

Tuesday, October 17th  
Lunch 

~ 

 
Tuesday, October 17th 

Lunch 
~ 

 
 

Wednesday, October 18th  
Lunch 

~ 

 
Thursday, October 19th 

Lunch 
~ 

 
 

Friday, October 20th  
Lunch 

~ 
 

 
 

Monday, October 30th  
@12:50 

~ 

 
Tuesday, October 31st  

Lunch 
 
 
 

October College/University Visits 



        Check out the University Information Program (UIP) 
Ottawa October 23rd – October 26th 

You can research Ontario’s 21 universities at the UIP. The UIP travels 
across Ontario after the OUF, offering fair- or presentation-style events. 

 
Fair-Style UIP: Each Ontario University will have a booth set up where 

you can speak with representatives. 
 

Presentation-Style UIP: You will have the opportunity to listen to a 
presentation from three separate Ontario universities, followed by a 

roaming period where you can speak with representatives from other 
Ontario universities.  

 
 

 

 
 

http://www.apprenticesearch.com 


